
Sports Days at Park C.P. 

 
We welcome parents/carers/family members and friends of 

the school to join us at our Sports Day events this week.  

 

Please note that by attending our events you are agreeing 
to the following:  

 

 If you would like to sit down at our Sports Day then 
please BRING YOUR OWN CHAIR. 

 The children will be sat in their teams – please REMAIN 
IN THE SPECTATOR AREA. 

 Cheering for the children and their teams is 
encouraged. 

 The finish line must be kept clear – please stay behind 
the barriers. 

 You are welcome to take photographs of your children 
in their races, however, if others are in the 
photographs please do not post them on social media. 

 Don’t forget this isn’t the Olympics – it’s about having 
FUN!!  

 We will have a Parents Race if there’s time, however, 
you run at your risk and school cannot be held 
responsible for any injuries!! 

 

Let’s all hope for dry weather – if it’s raining  

an announcement will be made  

on the website/app – please don’t  

telephone school!!! 


